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Christmas Concert - Thursday 18th December 
 

Come and join in with the Hendon School Christmas Celebrations 

this year at our annual Christmas Concert, which takes place on 

Thursday 18th December from 7-9 pm.  There will be an array of 

Hendon school talent performing a range of musical and dance 

acts.  
 

Please note that tickets are strictly limited, on a first come first 

served basis and we are not expecting that tickets will be 

available on the night. 
 

Tickets are £5 per adult and £3 per concession including a drink and mince pie.  Tickets can be purchased via 

Parentmail or from Reception. 
 

There will also be a Christmas Market in the canteen from 6pm, to raise money for student trips, please come and 

support the event. 
 

Last day of term - Friday 19th December 
 

Arrangements for Last Day of Term, Friday 19th December, students will leave school at 12pm.  Students will be 

bringing home with them their grade sheet for the autumn term. 
 

Academic Review Day - Monday 5th January 
 

School reopens on Monday 5th January 2015.  This will be Academic Review Day (ARD) all students should have 

brought home a letter about the arrangements for the day.  Each students will have an appointment with their 

tutor and they will have organised times for this before they break for the holiday.  
 

Easy fundraising  
 

Thank you to those who have signed up to support the school.  Remember, you need to register at 

www.easyfundraising.co.uk  (it is free), make sure you select “Friends of Hendon” as your selected cause.  It has 

been set up to raise funds to support the students, for example fundraising for the minibus or supporting school 

trip, so every time you shop on line you are raising money for the school. 
 

Sign Of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Christmas 

 Lost Property 

 

Please ask your child(ren) to collect any lost property by 

Wednesday 17th December, otherwise it will be disposed of. 

If you are registered on Parentmail and your child’s clothes 

are labelled then you may have received a text to tell you 

that we have their items in Student Services. 
 
 

 
Reminder – Non Uniform day takes 
place on Tuesday 16

th
 December.  

Any students who haven’t paid in 
advance via Parentmail will need to 
pay £1.50 on the day. 

 

LANGUAGE 
COLLEGE 

http://www.hendonschool.co.uk/
http://www.easyfundraising.co.uk/
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Price includes a drink & mince pie 

 

The Hendon School 
Christmas Concert 

 

Thursday 18
th
 

December 2014 
7.00 - 9.00 p.m. 

 
Adults: £5.00 

Concessionary £3.00 
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